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Comments: The purpose of this letter is to request that you drop the proposed "Rangeland Management
Directives #ORMS-2514"."And while the original authors and supporters of the Wilderness Act of 1964 wanted to
end grazing in Wilderness because grazing is fundamentally at odds with Wilderness, the politics at the time
wouldn't allow it. Today the negative impacts of livestock grazing are much more clearly understood, including
degraded water quality and soils, the spread of invasive weeds, destruction of riparian and other important
habitats, reduced forage for and displacement of native wildlife, and much more." "It also fails to hold livestock
grazers accountable by not setting proper standards to adequately monitor conditions on the ground, and it
excludes the public from some grazing decision processes. The increased grazing would not only fuel livestock
grazing's contribution to the climate and biodiversity crises, but runs directly counter to the Biden Administration's
30x30 land conservation agenda by sacrificing what could be protected lands to the commercial livestock
industry.” | included copied text since it clearly states the issues involved.l request that you drop this project due
to these negative impacts. Thank you.



